
Join our Colorguard!  
 
Hello, my name is Brant Stai, and I am the marching band 
director at Sherwood High School. We are looking for students 
who want to learn movement and dance to join our Colorguard 
this coming fall. No prior experience is needed, just a willingness 
to learn and join our Marching Band & Colorguard family! 
  
With the Sherwood High School Marching Band & Colorguard, 
beyond movement and dance skills, we are offering the 
opportunity to grow through character, selflessness, and hard 
work. We are offering joy, laughter, memories, experiences, 
friendship, camaraderie, and kindness. Furthermore, we are 
offering a high-quality and safe environment. 
  
The Sherwood High School Marching Band & Colorguard 
Program provides something that students TRULY need and 
want, even if they don’t say it out loud; it provides success. 
  
Our information meeting is Monday, June 7th at 6:00pm in the 
SHS auditorium. If you can’t make the meeting, we will send you 
our info. For more questions regarding colorguard at Sherwood 
HS contact our colorguard coaches Jeff Capponi & Kendall 
O’Leary at sherwoodcolorguard@gmail.com or the SHS Band Director Brant Stai at  bstai@sherwood.k12.or.us  
  
Check out this video featuring what colorguard is about! https://youtu.be/hLE-M5VSVa0 
  
Here is a link to a fun 3 minute video showcasing our high school marching band and colorguard program - 
https://youtu.be/sUB6wtY69uo 
 
Thank you for your time and please take care! 
 

Brant Stai 

Marching Band Director 

bstai@sherwood.k12.or.us 
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